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HOLIDAY PARTY':

The Javits Room became a winter wonderland for the staff party on December 9th. Our appreciation to
the SET team + David Weiner for putting it together. A good time was had by all. From snowflakes, to
candles, to candy centerpieces, to karaoke holiday songs, all of which created a pleasing environment to
enjoy a delicious buffet. Here are a few photos to refresh your memory.
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LIBRARY EXTENDED HOURS:

The Library extended hours for the finals will start next Monday (Dec. 15) to Monday (Dec. 22). Sunday
to Thursday both CRR and NRR will be open until 4 a.m. Friday and Sat.urday CRR and NRR will be
open to midnight. As usual there will be campus guards on duty for eight hours each day and ID will be
checked during the last four hours to ensure security and order in the reading rooms.

DR. McADOO SCHOLARSHIP: (Submitted by Germaine)

This is a scholarship opportunity through the Office of Diversity and Affirmative action.

http://stonybrook.edu/diversity/mcaddo_sholarship.htm

PUBLICATION OPPORTUNITY :

For you writing enthusiasts - and speed writers, too, (deadline Dec. 15, 2008) Nylink wants to publish your
500 word essay. The topic is Your Vision of the Library (or Librarian) of the Future. Selected essays will
be published in the Winter Nylink Connection and all entries will be online.

Send your essay in MS Word or similar format to Jen Stelling at stellingj@nylink.org.






